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Durrow Parish Lotto Results 

Tuesday 6th June 2017: 
There was no jackpot winner of €1,000. 

Numbers: 02 03 07 25 

The small draw winners were: 

€30: Brigid Dunne, 29 Erkindale, Durrow, Laois. 

€25: Lorraine Mason, c/o Martin Lawlor, Durrow. 

€20: Caroline Dunne, c/o Kathleen Dunne, Gurteen 

Monday 12th June 2017: 
There was no jackpot winner of €1,150. 

Numbers: 05 08 17 27 

The small draw winners were: 

€30: Jim Butler, Grove Tce, Ballyragget, Kilkenny. 

€25: Maeve Thornton, Derrywood, Durrow, Laois. 

€20: Lilly Mooney, Attanagh, Co. Laois. 

Next Draw: 9.30pm on Monday, June 19th in Lennons Venue, Durrow.        Jackpot   €1,300 

Important: Tickets must be handed in by 9.30pm SHARP on draw night. 

CHURCH NEWS: Church Cleaning Rota - July 2017: Mary Kennedy, Mary Walsh, Gabriel Daz, Miriam 

and Pat Connolly. Mass Readers: Saturdays - June 17th: Mary Lawlor and Abbi Townsend; June 24th 

and July 1st: Ann Vaugh and Tommy Doyle. Sundays - June 18th: Stephanie Phelan and Kate Allen; 

June 25th and July 2nd: Michael Conroy and Abbey Starnes.  

 

CEMETERY MASS: Cemetery Mass in Cullohill will be held on Friday evening June 23rd at 8pm for the 

Feast of the Sacred Heart. 

 

SYMPATHY is extended to the Hiney family and the Walsh family, Carrigan Street and Erkindale Drive, 

Durrow, on the death of Kathleen Hiney, Ballinakill. 

 

ST. KIERANS COLLEGE: The newly formed Alumni Association is planning a major two-day event on 

June 30th and July 1st to enable all past pupils to come together to celebrate all that is unique and    

special about St. Kieran's College and those associated with it. Starting with a Golf Classic at Gowran 

Golf Club on Friday, June 30th then on Saturday July 1st there will be an Open Day at the College from 

1pm to 6pm with guided tours and an opportunity for past pupils to meet with former classmates in an 

informal setting. The official naming of the senior hurling pitch in honour of Fr. Tommy Maher and a Gala 

Dinner in the College Gymnasium on Saturday night. Individuals can book through (056) 7721086 or 

email pastpupils@stkieranscollege.ie 
 

DURROW FIRE & RESCUE SERVICE: Durrow Fire & Rescue wish to advise members of the public that 

in the event of an emergency always call 999 or 112 to ensure the quickest possible response to any  

situation. Please do not contact fire-fighters directly as this actually slows down the response time, and 

fire-fighters do not have the authority to self-deploy.  
 

MONSTER BINGO: Join us for Monster Bingo with €5,000 in prize money on Sunday 2nd July in     

Mountrath Community School at 3pm. Double Book €15, Single book €10, Single sheet €2. All welcome. 
 

COFFEE MORNING: A charity Tea and Coffee Morning will be held in aid of Motor Neurone Disease will 

be held on Wednesday June 21st from 10am to 12 noon in Brookhaven Nursing Home, Ballyragget. 

Please join us for Tea and Coffee, a few sweet treats and a great chat all in aid of MND. All proceeds 

greatly appreciated for this worthy cause. 
 

CULLOHILL AND DURROW GARDEN & FLOWER CLUB: Cullohill and Durrow Flower Club will meet in 

Durrow on Monday 19th June at 7pm to go on a garden visit to Nancy Costello’s garden in Graigueafulla, 

Clonaslee. For more details please contact a club member. 
 

DURROW COMMUNITY CENTRE: The committee of Durrow Community Centre wish to thank everyone 

who gave bags of used clothes to our recent used clothes collection. Your donation went to NCBI who 

work with people suffering sight loss. Most of the clothes donated help stock NCBI network of retail  

charity shops with the remainder sent for recycling. Your support was very much appreciated. 
 

CULLOHILL ICA: Cullohill ICA held their monthly meeting in Cullohill Community Centre recently. Votes 

of sympathy was passed and prayers were said for the Holland family on death of Sheila, The Delahunty 

family on death of Richard, the Phelan family on death of Michael in Freshford and to the Kenny and 

Mooney families on death of Rev. Patrick Kenny in England. May they all Rest In Peace. All Leaving and 

Junior cert Students were wished well for their exams. The Feile Teams were also wished every success 

in Wexford next weekend. The guild will host the Federation Summer meeting on Wednesday night June 

21st. The Laois heat of the Aldi Brown Bread Baking Competition will also be judged on the night. The  

final will be held at the Ploughing Match at Tullamore in September. The raffle winners were Mary Walsh, 

Helen Muldowney and Agnes Barnavile. A nice cuppa finished off the meeting. 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to Anne Marie Downey, Durrow and Brian Shanahan, Rosscarbery, County Cork 

who were married on 9th June in Rosscarbery Church. 


